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FEBRUARY 2021 EMERGENCY JUSTIFICATION FOR MEDICAL ASSISTANCE RULES 

ADOPTED AT THE FEBRUARY 12, 2021 MEDICAL SERVICES BOARD MEETING 
 
 
MSB 21-02-03-A Revision to the FQHC Rule Concerning COVID-19 Vaccine and 
Treatment Reimbursement, Section 8.700.6.B 
 
For the preservation of public health, safety and welfare  

The proposed rule change is imperatively necessary for the preservation of public health, 
safety and welfare. This rule will remove barriers to access related to COVID-19 vaccines and 
COVID-19 therapy treatments that exist due to current FQHC reimbursement structures. 

The emergency rulemaking is necessary for the preservation of public health, safety, and 
welfare. 

 


